From: Richard Strobel

To: DPH.HFSRB.PublicHearings
Subject: [External] Closing Rockford Memorial
Date: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 11:40:00 AM

I hate liars. Sorry but they are, "Lying Sons a Bitches."
They swore when they wanted to build their new hospital, that they would not shut down Rockford Memorial. In

fact, they even said to prove their point, that they were putting several million dollars of improvements to Rockford
Memorial. Does everyone have short memories? Like I said, I hate LIARS. Sincerely, Richard Strobel
Sent from my iPhone
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